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WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
Notice of Publication of the Annual Regulatory Plan
As required by Rule 120.74, F.S., the Northwest Florida Water Management District (District) is providing notice that the District’s Annual Regulatory Plan (ARP) was published on September 18, 2015.  Interested parties may access the ARP on our website http://nwfwater.com/data-publications/reports-plans/annual-regulatory-plans, or contact the following staff for further information: Andrew Rutledge, Intergovernmental Agency Coordinator, located at 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, Florida 32333-4712, by telephone: (850)539-5999 or by e-mail: Andrew.Rutlege@nwfwater.com.
